
North Beckton News 
Dear Parents/Carers,  

Our Year 6 children have all been working incredibly hard this week to complete their SATS and have been a 

credit to you all as regards their determination, resilience and perseverance.  When we think back, these chil-

dren have not had a full, uninterrupted school year since they were in Year 3 so their achievements and results 

should be fully applauded.  

We have our whole school ‘Geography fieldwork week’ coming up  in the final week of this half term where the 

whole school will be out visiting the local area to see how Beckton and Newham are ‘ready for the future!’ 

Watch this space for some of the things we find out during that week . . .  

Regards,   Ms Helm: Head Teacher 

Year 2 SATS: Next week 

Our Year 2 children will be undertaking their 

SATS next week and have been working ex-

tremely hard in preparation for this. 

It is ESSENTIAL that they are having early 

nights next week and that they are in school 

everyday.  

The children will be doing their tests in small 

groups, with their teachers and support assis-

tants, so this will be a relaxed and ‘regular’ en-

vironment for them. 

TESCO GRANT: WINNERS 

I am thrilled to share that we have been successful in 

being awarded ‘first place’ with the Tesco awards/

tokens. This means the school has been given £1500 

from Tesco to use towards our Edible Playground; 

we will be using the money to buy new seeds, 

plants, gardening equipment and cooking equip-

ment. Thank you for everyone that voted for us. 

 

DAY 4 US:KEEPING OURSELVES SAFE 

Last Friday, we had our half-termly Day 4 Us where the 

whole school was focusing on different ways to stay safe 

and the people who can help us stay safe. 

 

https://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=https%3A%2F%2Fpbs.twimg.com%2Fprofile_images%2F960428228761604096%2F_zJhL0_j_400x400.jpg&imgrefurl=https%3A%2F%2Ftwitter.com%2Fsportrelief&docid=WPXsSVufmAd2JM&tbnid=ZbC6vS6TXl6uwM%3A&vet=10ahUKEwjAlemd24naAhXD8RQKH


 Our ‘Thought for Next Week ‘ 

Next week, in our assemblies, we will be thinking about: 

“WORDS HAVE POWER” 

How can words be used for ‘good’ and for ‘bad’? 

How can words be seen as a superpower? 

By speaking words, we can change how people feel—Can you think of some examples? 

RECEPTION SCHOOL NURSE VISITS 

The NHS nursing team will be arriving on 16th, 17th and 18th May to do the height and 
weight for our Reception classes. 

The form you will be receiving is only to be returned if you are opting out—if you are happy 
for this to happen, please DO NOT return the form to school. 

THE QUEEN’S JUBILEE 

We will be celebrating 

the Queen’s Platinum 

Jubilee on Friday 27th 

May. 

The children are wel-

come to dress-up in 

red, white and blue OR 

party clothes OR ’royal 

outfits’ on that day.  


